
 

Pleasant Manor Post 

April 2019 
Staff Spotlight 

Highlights  

April 1st – Roman 
Catholic Mass 
April 1st- Keith’s 
Cafe 
April 2rd – 
Volunteer 
Appreciation 
Event  
April 3rd – Easter 
Sing-along with 
Katie & Friends  
April 6th – Auxiliary 
Spring Bazaar and 
Bake Sale 
April 9th – Bus 
Trip to Betty’s 
Restaurant   
April 13th  - Music 
with Mendelt  
April 16th  – 
Sunshine Singers 
April 24- Goerz 
Family Music   
April 29th – Sing-
along with Mary 
& Margie 
 

 
 
 
 

Preacher’s Ponderings 
April is a month of transition. We move from cold winter temperatures to the 

rising temps of spring (reminding us of the coming warmth of summer) together 

with increasing sunlight and longer days. In April we also move through the dark 

and sombre tones of Lent reminiscing on Jesus’ path to the cross into the joy-

filled celebration of Easter. And like the promise of the coming summer days, we 

are filled with hope knowing that our Redeemer lives and that a promise of new 

life, restoration and redemption awaits us. May this month find us persevering 

through the darkness keeping our eyes on Jesus, the Light of the World.~Mike 

 

 

Maintenance Supervisor: 
Carl Lindo! 

My background is in electrical, welding and industrial mechanics. I 

have 5 years with the organization and began at Pleasant Manor in 

December 2016.  I oversee the care for all property building and 

grounds. If you have a maintenance request or concern, please 

speak to Administrative, Nursing or Supportive housing staff so 

they may put the request through the maintenance system called 

Worxhub.  

In my spare time I enjoy playing and coaching soccer and spending 

time with my family. One of my favorite things about working in our 

Radiant Care family is the people I work with!  

 

  

Helen Klassen 

Volunteer Position: Meal Time Assistant, 

Recreation Department Assistant, Auxiliary 

Member and More! 

Started Volunteering: In 1999! Over 20 Years! 

Favourite Part of Volunteering at Radiant Care 

Pleasant Manor: Being with the residents and 

assisting them when they need help. Thankful 

that I am needed and accepted at Pleasant 

Manor everyday!   

Favourite Memory while Volunteering: Once a 

year I used to invite some residents over to my 

house for an Afternoon tea! I also enjoy helping 

on bus trips, especially the picnics!   

Fun Facts: 
Where were you Born: Ukraine 
Favourite Food: Anything except fresh cucumbers!   
Hobbies: Gardening! 
 

 

Volunteer Spotlight 

 Work continues in Aborview 

Oakview and Creekview as 

painting and new carpets are 

being added! 

 A new wood flooring was 

placed in the Aborview Dinning 

Room! Thank you to everyone 

for being so accommodating 

during the transition!  

 The Goerz Family is a new 

music group that will be 

coming once a month to 

Heritage Place to play gospel 

music-look for them on the 

calendar!  

 The new spring/summer menu 

is currently in the works and is 

on its way soon!  

 April is volunteer Month! The 

Volunteer Appreciation will 

take place on Tuesday April 2 

at 2:00.  

Quick News  


